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Bel Air-Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council 
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May 24, 2017 

 

paul.koretz@lacity.org  

gurmet.khara@lacity.org 

 

RE:  Letter Requesting Traffic Study 
 

Honorable Councilmember Paul Koretz: 

 

We, Robin Greenberg and Nickie Miner, declare that we are the President and Vice President respectively of 

the Bel Air-Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council (BABCNC), and on May 24, 2017, a Brown-Act noticed 

public meeting was held by the BABCNC.  With a quorum of __ board members present, and a vote of __ yes; 

__ no; __ abstentions; __ absent, the Bel Air-Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council passed a board resolution 

requesting the following action by your office:  

 

The three-month experiment to alleviate traffic at the intersection of Beverly Glen Boulevard and Mulholland 

Drive and also Nicada Drive and Mulholland Drive has ended.  This was reported to the Bel Air-Beverly Crest 

Neighborhood Council by Gurmet Khara, the representative from your office, at our April 26, 2017 meeting.  

 

Since this was a traffic experiment by the City of Los Angeles, we hereby request a copy of all reports on this 

experiment, including conclusions, if any, and supporting data.  

 

We wish to know if a traffic study during this time period saw faster travel time, slower travel time or no 

change in travel time for Los Angeles citizens across the mountain on Beverly Glen Boulevard.  We wish to 

know the specifics of such a travel study. 

 

Thank you for your swift attention to this matter.  We are certain that such a substantial investment in this 

experiment has resulted in some written analysis. 

 

_____________________________________ _____________________________________ 

Robin Greenberg, President    Nickie Miner, Vice President 

Bel Air-Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council Bel Air-Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council 

rgreenberg@babcnc.org    nminer@babcnc.org   
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